
TOWN OF COTTAGE GROVE 
4058 County Road N 

COTTAGE GROVE, WI  53527 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING APPLICATION FOR A BLASTING PERMIT 

FOR 3190 COUNTY HIGHWAY N 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Cottage Grove has received application for a 180-day blasting 

permit at 3190 County Highway N.  The reason given for the blasting is to construct an infiltration pond 

needed for stormwater control.  The Town Board will hold a public hearing on the matter beginning at 

7:00 P.M. on Monday, December 6, 2021 at the Town Hall, 4058 County Road N.  All interested parties 

are encouraged to attend.   

 

You may also join the public hearing from your computer, tablet or smartphone at 

https://www.gotomeet.me/Towncg/town-board-meeting 

 

You can also dial in using your phone.  United States: +1 (872) 240-3412, Access Code: 535-400-381 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted November 19, 2021 

Kim Banigan, Clerk 

  

https://www.gotomeet.me/Towncg/town-board-meeting
tel:+18722403412,,535400381

